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Dear Parents and Guardians,  

Next week, Thursday 8th May, marks the 80th anniversary of Victory in Europe (VE) Day. There will 
be national celebrations to mark the occasion and as a school, we are planning to mark the 
event too.  

We are inviting all children to come to school in red, white and blue or any combination thereof! 
For those really wanting to get into the 1945 swing, please see some themed ideas below which 
would also be welcomed.  

Additionally, two assemblies during the week will illustrate the importance of the event as well 
as lessons in class on the day itself.  

The school choir will perform a song from 1945, their performance will be videoed on the day 
and will be available to view on the school website here.   

St Barnabas Church in Queen Camel is also commemorating VE day on Sunday 4th with local 
resident, Ted Marsh being interviewed about his experiences of being an evacuee from London, 
moving to Queen Camel and attending the old school too.  

Finally, every child will be presented a token pin-badge to commemorate the event.  

If you have any further questions, please do 
not hesitate to speak to myself either via the 
school office or on the school gate.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Gordon 
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